

Brussels, 29 November 2022

Dear ESAIC committee members, Dear NASC members, Dear Council members,

As you may already be aware, the abstract submission for Euroanaesthesia 2023 is ongoing and open until 15<sup>th</sup> of December 2022.

Submitting an abstract and having the chance to present it at Euroanaesthesia is a great opportunity whether you are a trainee or an accomplished physician in your field.

We urge you to spread the news within your network and encourage your peers and colleagues to submit an abstract and contribute to making Euroanaesthesia 2023 an outstanding experience.

All the information about the abstract submission can be found on the congress website euroanaesthesia.org/2023/abstracts.

We thank you for your commitment to the ESAIC and to contributing to our society's success and renown.

Warm Regards,

Prof. Edoardo de Robertis ESAIC President

In la Sentil

Prof. Idit Matot ESAIC Scientific Committee Chair

1